
Your Linacre Legacy-The Bamborough Circle

Members are invited to an annual event to thank you for your far-sighted generosity and to share 
the latest news and our plans for the College’s future with you. You will also receive a special pin 
badge, which we encourage you to wear with pride at College events. 

The Bamborough Circle is named in honour of the creator and first Principal of Linacre College, 
John Bernard Bamborough, also fondly known as ‘Bam’. 

The Circle has members representing many careers, backgrounds, ages and countries, and we hope 
you will consider joining this group of supporters. 

Please contact Legacy and Planned Giving Manager, Verity Armstrong for more information on 
legacies@linacre.ox.ac.uk. 

A bequest to Linacre means a great deal to the College. We are pleased to welcome those who 
have stated their intention to leave a gift to Linacre in their Will into the Bamborough Circle in 
recognition of their support and generosity. 

Please contact us if you have any questions about giving:

Verity Armstrong, Legacy and Planned Giving Manager 

Development Office, Linacre College, St.Cross Rd, Oxford, OX1 3JA 

Alternatively email: legacies@linacre.ox.ac.uk

Membership of the Bamborough Circle


